
 

10 December 2020 

 

Re: Advice to Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

We have been made aware this afternoon of a positive case of COVID-19 within our Year 7 cohort. 

 

We know that you may find this concerning but we are continuing to monitor the situation and are                  

working closely with Public Health England. This letter is to inform you of the current situation and all                  

advice and how to support your child is available on our website. Please be reassured that for most                  

people, coronavirus (COVID-19) will be a mild illness. 

 

Parents/Carers of those students who have been in close contact with the individuals who have tested                

positive have received a letter today informing them that their child must stay at home for 14 days from                   

contact date. 

 

Clearly with the deteriorating situation nationally it highlights the need for us all to ensure we adhere to                  

all the guidance that has been shared and most importantly that students are not sent to school when                  

they may have symptoms or have been in contact with those that have tested positive. 

 

We continue to work closely with the official bodies to ensure our community stays safe and we are able                   

to continue a high quality education to our students.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Will Teece 

Headteacher 

 

 


